

Burnley Road Padiham BB12 8ST

10th September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

We are aware that some students are struggling to log into homework platforms to complete their assigned homework. Students have this week to get used to routines around homework, and will not receive sanctions should they fail to complete a piece. If you are struggling to log into a platform, please make use of our homework information sheet, which can be located on our website: https://shuttleworthcollege.org/curriculum/homework/

Form tutors will also be going through this information further with their groups in the next couple of days.

Should you have any further worries or questions, please do contact Miss Bates or Miss Greenall.

Yours sincerely

Miss A Bates

Assistant Headteacher







